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Message from the Guest Editors

Last few decades, electrospinning techniques have gain
tremendous attention in regenerative medicine.
Electrospinning technique is a simple, versatile and cost-
effectiveness method to produce either aligned or random
fibers from few nanometers to micrometers diameters. This
method has been used to fabricate not only polymers
(natural/synthetic/semisynthetic) but also for composite
and ceramic micro-/nanofibers. Based on the
characteristics of the produced fibers, they have been
utilized for various application including therapeutic
delivery and tissue engineering. Recently, the advancement
in electrospinning technique has endowed to produced
unique fibrous scaffolds for various tissue engineering such
as bone, cartilage, muscle, and nerve. Thus, we invite the
researcher to communicate the research articles, review
papers and communications with broad applications in
regenerative medicine.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

The International Journal of Molecular Sciences (IJMS,
ISSN 1422-0067) is an open access journal, which was
established in 2000. The journal aims to provide a forum
for scholarly research on a range of topics, including
biochemistry, molecular and cell biology, molecular
biophysics, molecular medicine, and all aspects of
molecular research in chemistry. IJMS publishes both
original research and review articles, and regularly
publishes special issues to highlight advances at the
cutting edge of research. We invite you to read recent
articles published in IJMS and consider publishing your
next paper with us.
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